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Location Change for Sept. 26 County Meeting on Ashburn Recreation & 

Community Center Project  
 
The location of the upcoming Loudoun County public information meeting about the new 

Ashburn Recreation and Community Center has been changed to the Loudoun County Public Schools 

Administration Building, 21000 Education Court in Ashburn. The meeting will be held Thursday, 

September 26, 2019, from 7:00 – 9:00 p.m. 

 

Loudoun County residents are invited to attend the meeting to learn about the design of the new 

facility. Representatives of the Loudoun County Department of Transportation and Capital 

Infrastructure (DTCI), the Department of Parks, Recreation and Community Services, and Page 

Architects will be on hand to discuss the project’s design and answer questions.  

 

A presentation will take place at the beginning of the meeting to provide an overview of the 

project.  

Anyone requiring a reasonable accommodation for any type of disability to participate in the 

September 26 meeting should contact DTCI by phone at 703-777-0396 or email DTCI@loudoun.gov.  

At least three business days advance notice is requested.  
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